NOVEMBER 23, 1977

RUBY REBEKAH LODGE:

Ruby Rebekah Lodge
met on Wednesday, Nov.
9th, with Mrs. W.
Clemens N.G. and Mrs.
G. Hamilton V.G. pre-
siding.

Mrs. Hamilton re-
ported sending caxds
to Mrs. Agnes Bryson
also Mrs. Phyllis
Greenshields and Mr.
Cliff Riley, all in
hospital. Miss Irene
Spicer is a patient
in St. Josephs hospi-
tal.

The Officers will
hold a penny auction
and grocery hamper
raffle on Friday, Jan.
27, 1978.

Anyone wishing to
take part in the Un-
known Friend program
to contact Mrs. Helen
Wallace prior to the
next Lodge meeting.

The Christmas par-
ty and gift exchange
will be held on Decem-
ber 14th. Gifts set
at S2.00, not to ex-
ceed $3.00.

. Following the next
meeting there will be
a Christmas Penny Auc-
tion and pot luck
lunch. |

Mrs. Hamilton con-
vened the social fol-
lowing the meeting.
Contest winners were -
Mesdames Helen Wallace,
Alice Sparkes, Mavis
Slater, Beth Macadam
and Lilian Christie.

*Walk, jog, run,
skate, ski, swim,
paddle, pedal . ..
don’t let life
catch you with
your head down.

Fitnessis fun.

Try some.
Pamaﬁaman,

Defence

TERRACE BAY NEWS

Keeping a watchful eye on
your meter can help you save
electricity around your home—and
we have a free booklet to help
you do it.

It lists many wise ideas for

‘saving electricity in lighting,

heating and appliances. In
addition it shows you how to read
your meter and keep a record of
the progress you re making in
energy conservation.

The booklet, “Worth Watching”

is yours for the asking from
your local Hydro.

Or write to Ontario Hydro,
Dept. W 700 University Avenue
Toronto, Ontario, M5G 1X6
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